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5 February 2016 
  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
YEAR 9 INFORMATION EVENING – FOR PARENTS 
 
Further to my letter dated 28 January regarding the Y9 Information Evening for parents on 
Tuesday 9 February, the Middle School Brochure 2016-2018 is now available on our website via 
the hyperlink below: 
 
http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Middle_School/ 
 
Please note that Ms McLaren is unable to attend on Tuesday evening.  Please contact her at 
km@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you would like to discuss anything with her. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 9 February from 7pm - 8pm in the Sixth Form Common 
Room. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Podger 
Acting Head of Middle School 
drp@bws.wilts.sch.uk   
 
 
 
 
 


